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Re: New Elk Mine (Permit No. C-1981-012) 
 Permit Revision No. 6 (PR-6) 
 Withdrawal Request 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mason: 
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to 
withdraw the PR6 application due to significant mine plan changes on April 14, 2023.  The 
request has been approved. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (720) 774-0040. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
brock.bowles@state.co.us 
 

April 14, 2023 
 
Nick Mason 
New Elk Coal Company, LLC. 
12250 Highway 12  
Weston, CO 81091 
 
 
 



 

 

April 14, 2023 

Mr. Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Re:  New Elk Permit Revision 6 (PR-6) Withdrawal 
 
  
Dear Mr. Bowles, 

New Elk Coal Company requests to withdrawal PR-6 due to significant changes in the mine plan.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Nick Mason 
Mine Engineer 
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